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Dear  

 

REVIEW OF LEGISLATIVE CONSENT MOTIONS 

 

On 13 March 2020, I wrote to you to seek the collective views of Ministers on the procedures associated 

with the Legislative Consent Motions. 

 

I wish to inform you that the Committee has agreed to postpone its review of Legislative Consent Motions 

until the current circumstances relating to Covid-19 have abated. 

 

I will write to you again once the Committee has recommenced its review. 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 
 

 

Carál Ní Chuilín MLA 

Chairperson, Committee on Procedures 
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